
          

                                

 

    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

         
 
 

                               
 

 

SPECIAL REPORT:  Several Georgia Movers Association Board 
members were present during the Thursday, March 8, 2018 
Board meeting of the Georgia Department of Public Safety to 
discuss the proposed changes to the 2018 Maximum Rate Tariff 
for Household Goods Movers.   
 
It is with great pleasure that we announce that the GA DPS 
Board passed the 2018 Tariff changes and that we now have 
the  new provisions of a 15% increase, as well as the $0.60 per 
pound evaluation. 
 


